
November 24, 2021

N O T I C E

The next Special Education and Student Supports Subcommittee will be held on Monday,
December 6, 2021 at 06:00 PM for the purpose of introducing the new leadership and goals of the
Office of Student Services, hearing updates from the Special Education Parent Advisory Council
(SEPAC), and learning about Special Education services within after-school programs. Note: Per the
Rules of the School Committee, Sub-Committee Meetings will be live-streamed on Cambridge
Education Access TV Channel 99.

Individuals must sign up in advance to provide public comments for the Special Education
and Student Supports Subcommittee on December 6, 2021: The sign-up window is December
2, 2021 through December 6, 2021 at 12:00 PM (by phone) and 5:30 PM (online).

To sign up to call in using the ZOOM app on your computer or mobile device visit 
https://secure1.cpsd.us/school_committee.

To sign up to call-in by phone: contact the School Committee office at 617.349.6620.

Meetings will be live-streamed at www.cpsd.us and broadcast on Cambridge Educational Access TV
(CEATV) Channel 98/99, as usual.
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